EAST RIDING MINIMUM OPERATING STANDARDS (ERMOS)

This is to certify that

Cherry Burton Parish Council

has achieved

Quality Assurance to Deliver Coaching Activities to Adults Only

Expiry Date

July 20<mark>18</mark>

Congratulations!

Signed

Sport, Play and Arts Service







County Hall Beverley East Riding of Yorkshire HU17 9BA Telephone (01482) 393939 www.eastriding.gov.uk

lan Rayner Interim Head of Culture and Customer Services

Janet Wardale Cherry Burton Parish Council 14 The Meadows Cherry Burton Beverely HU177SD

Your Ref:

ERMOS success

Our Ref:

ERCVYS transfer renewal Enquiries to: Catherine Law or Tracey Topliss

E-Mail:

catherine.law@eastriding.gov.uk/ tracey.topliss@eastnding.gov.uk

Tel. Direct:

(01482) 392523

Date:

11 July 2017

Dear Janet Wardale

East Riding Sports Business Minimum Operating Standards

I am writing to thank you for returning the necessary information to the East Riding Sport, Play & Arts Service to quality assure Cherry Burton Parish Council in meeting our minimum operating standards. I can confirm that Cherry Burton Parish Council has met the essential requirements for ERMOS which lasts for a further 12 month period when, after this timescale, you will be contacted again to ensure that all policies and procedures are current and up to date.

Please also be aware that spot checks may be carried out on all sports business hiring East Riding school facilities or working with our service, where a member of our team may contact you to arrange a suitable session to attend or simply turn up on the day of a session to ensure that organisations are operating within our minimum operating standards guidelines.

I would like to offer my congratulations on behalf of the East Riding Sport, Play & Arts Service on your accreditation and wish your organisation all the best for the future.

Your organisations details will also be entered onto a quality assured provider list and sent to all East Riding Schools and Leisure Centres.

Please note that all ERMOS non sporting registered organisations are able to:

- Hire East Riding school and leisure centre facilities
- Receive possible reduced insurance rates and rate relief
- Receive support with Disclosure and Barring Service (formerly CRB) checks
- Apply for Sport, Play & Arts grant aid funding
- Access a range of resources, support and receive invitations to events and activities

Finally, if your organisation works with young people and vulnerable adults, I would appreciate if you could forward details of any new staff that you recruit over the next 12 months to include DBS disclosure number and clearance date along with details of attendance on Safeguarding and First Aid training (both valid within the last 3 years).

In the meantime if you have any further queries relating to this letter, please do not hesitate to contact Catherine Law or Tracey Topliss at the above contact details.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Law/Tracey Topliss Community Use of Schools Officers **INVESTORS**

Gold

Director of Environment and Neighbourhood Services



Paul Belotti

IN PEOPLE